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NOTICE( FE to BE Students)


All the students of F.E. to B.E. are hereby informed that No Extension for paying their fees will be granted from the academic year 2013-14, hence students are requested not to send written application for extension of fees to the Principal.

Students who fail, to comply with the above instructions, may please note that they will not be allowed to attend their classes and their admission will be treated as cancelled.


By order


(Prof.Sandhya Desai)
         Principal
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